
 

 

 

 

 

 

I’m Norine Stazko. I am currently the ESOL Compliance Specialist at Gateway 
High School. 

I have been with the district since 1988 and a member of OCEA since then too. 
All told I have been in Education for nearly 43 years. I have been a building rep 
for OCEA for several years. I have represented Instructional employees on our 

bargaining team for many years now. People at my school and elsewhere see 
me as the go-to person for answers to many questions, I usually know where to 
look or who to ask. I get results. If you are looking for experience and 
knowledge, I am your person. 
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